
Dorothv Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To : 
Subject : 

Paula lsler 
Tuesday, June 20, 2006 10:40 AM 
Dorothy Menasco 
060432 

Good morning. The company's letter requested cancellation of "any type of permit" it has in Florida. Although 
he only mentioned the CLEC certificate specifically, this company also has an IXC registration. Therefore, 
please correct the docket title to read: 

Request for cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 8565 and acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC 
Registration No. TJ966 held by H C Phone Service, LLC, effective June 5, 2006. 

In addition, please change the suffix to "TP" instead of "TX". Thanks Dorothy. 
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